
                 IOTC Board Meeting, Nov. 1,2021 

1:00 PM – Fitness Center Patio 

Officers Attending: Dick Eslick (Pres),Molly Bergesen (VP), Bernie Emery (Treasurer), 
Edith Tanniru (Secretary)  
Also Attending: Lois Newman, Carole Rockland and Judy Gahide 

CALL to Order at 1:00PM - Quorum is present 

Reading of Minutes - Read and accepted 

Reports 
• Treasurer - Bernie reported that we have $4687.54 in the bank with expenses of 

$199.93 (including $100 towards change for the clothing sale). 
• Membership - Carole reported that we have 264 members 
• Publicity - Carole reported that she placed an article about Betty’s birthday in the 

November Splash and will write an article about Jack Sanders and Barb Jorgensen 
attaining national ranking for the next issue. 

Old Business 
• November 6th Social with Cottonwood 

- Plans are set with 20 matches and food for 80 participants. 
• Ironwood Courts - Members need to use the new court reservations as much as 

possible so we can continue to have them available in Chelsea and possibly add 
Tuesday and Thursday. 

• Open House Oct. 19 - Congrats were given to Molly for a well-run and welcoming 
table. She had 7 people interested in getting information about the club. 

• Fundraiser for 2022 - There was some discussion about whether to include other 
clubs in the planning. Dick had proposed a vote and it was decided to continue with 
trying to get more participation from the other clubs. So far, only Jo Lucas has 
responded. 

New Business 
• Lois has added a social with Springfield which will be held at their courts on November 

20th.  

Meeting adjourned at 1:32 
Next Meeting 12/6/2021- Submitted10/3/2021 - Edith Tanniru


